
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Christmas Fayre Update- Early Collection 

 

03 December 2024 

 

Hello all,          

 

We are all still busy working hard behind the scenes at FSS HQ to organise a fabulous Christmas 

Fayre for Friday, 6th December: sweets are being coned, tin can alleys are being painted and 

sprouts are eagerly waiting to be homed! In order to give children and families the maximum amount 

of time to enjoy the fun, we have arranged with the schools to offer a staggered start to the 

festivities. It will give infant children a chance to wander the Fayre while it is still relatively quiet, 

before the older ones join in.  

 

Children from Solent Infant School (and older siblings) will be able to be collected early based on 

their year group: 

 

Year R Early Collection- 2:00pm  

Year 1 Early Collection- 2:15pm  

Year 2 Early Collection- 2:30pm 

 

If you would like to collect your Solent Infant School child early, please complete the online form 

HERE The form includes an option to collect your Junior School child too, should you so wish. Early 

collection from the Infant School will be from your child’s usual year group door (except for 1C who 

will be collected from the main Year 1 door, where they are dropped off in the morning).  

 

If your child has an older sibling at Solent Junior School, please read the important note below.  

 

IMPORTANT. 

Before collecting your infant school child, please come to the junior school office at the 

following times: 

 

For children who have a Year R sibling, please collect your child from the Junior School at 1:50pm 

For children who have a Year 1 sibling, please collect your child from the Junior School at 2:05pm 

For children who have a Year 2 sibling, please collect your child from the Junior School at 2:20pm 

 

We hope this is all clear, we look forward to seeing you all at the Carols tomorrow at 5.30pm (gates 

open at 5.00pm for mince pies, hot dogs, hot chocolate and mulled wine!) and the Christmas Fayre 

on Friday, both being held at Solent Infant School. 

 

Many Thanks,  

The Friends of the Solent Schools 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/udUs7J50kF

